
TowneVillas South Homes Association 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
        

MONTHLY AUTOMATIC PAYMENTS are now available! 

Complete the form found on the Forms & Documents page of www.TVillaSouth.org as soon as 
possible get signed up.  Depending on the timing of your enrollment, you may have to make your 

full or a partial Second Quarter payment before your automatic debits begin. 

If you are currently on a payment plan and would like to switch to automatic payments, contact 
Sarah Knaub at VictoryComMgt.com or 757-593-0166 

 

 

Who:  ALL TVS Homeowners 

What:  The TowneVillas South 2024 Annual Meeting 

Why:  Meet your board members and Association Manager, get an update on changes 
happening in your community, ask questions and make suggestions 

When:  Saturday, April 13, 2024 at 11:00am 

Where:  Poquoson Public Library’s Meeting Room 

 

 
• We need YOUR signature page to approve the Amendment to the Declaration!  Please return the 

form sent to you in December so the Association can continue to operate in compliance with the 
Code of VA.  There was an error on the cover letter of the version sent out in December. Visit the 
website to read the corrected version. 
 

• Covenants Compliance notices were sent out in December.  A follow-up inspection will be completed 
soon.  If there are extenuating circumstances that prevent you from addressing a maintenance issue 
that was found at your property contact Victory Community Management.  
 

• Your TVS Board of Directors meets the 2nd Tuesday of even-numbered months at 6:30 pm at the 
Poquoson Public Library.  Homeowners and residents are welcome to attend the meeting to address 
the board with any comments or questions at the Open Forum held at the beginning of the meeting. 
 


